
Achieving a Positive FutureHOUSE AWARDS

Academic Sports Arts Community Respect Cooperation Independence

Years 7 – 8: 
a minimum of 8 ‘A’ grades

No ‘D’ or ‘E’ grades

Sportsperson of the year 
(Years 7 – 9)

Visual Arts 
(Years 7 – 9)

Junior Leadership Awards 
(Years 7 – 9)

Students demonstrate 
respect by thinking and 

acting in a way that 
values and expresses 

care about oneself, others 
and the environment. 

This value underpins the 
nurturing of students who 

contribute positively to 
the College community, 

fostering a culture of 
mutual respect, kindness 

and support.

Students receive 3 points 
for each SEQTA entry.

Students demonstrate 
cooperation by actively 

contributing and 
collaborating towards 
common goals. Their 
willingness to work 

together and support one 
another has cultivated a 
sense of belongingness, 

creating a strong and 
inclusive community 
where everyone feels 
valued and supported.

Students receive 3 points 
for each SEQTA entry.

Students demonstrate 
independence by 
showing initiative 

resilience and 
adaptability, both in 

familiar surroundings 
and when facing new 

challenges. Their ability 
to navigate change 

with confidence and 
determination is truly 

commendable and 
inspired others in the 
College community.

Students receive 3 points 
for each SEQTA entry

Years 9 – 10: 
a minimum of 7 ‘A’ grades

No ‘D’ or ‘E’ grades

Recreational 
Sportsperson 

of the Year

Visual Arts 
(Years 10 - 12)

Junior All Rounder Award 
(Years 7 – 9)

Years 11 – 12: 
a minimum of 4 ‘A’ grades

No ‘D’ or ‘E’ grades

Champion Athlete 
of the Year 

(Years 7 – 9)

Performing Arts 
(Years 7 - 9)

Senior Leadership Awards 
(Years 10 - 12)

Champion Athlete 
of the Year 

(Years 10 - 12)

Performing Arts 
(Years 10 - 12)

Senior School Citizenship 
Award (Years 10 - 12)VET Award

Netball Academy 
– Best All-Rounder

Workplace Learning 
Award 

Soccer Academy 
– Best All-Rounder

Senior All Rounder Award 
(Years 10 - 12)


